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Welcome to Spring

Time is flying, and so are we! April has been a
whirlwind of activity, growth, and student
success here at Bultum Academy. From
statewide MCA testing for our amazing 3rd—
7th graders to launching our brand-new
Media Club Morning Announcements, our halls
have been buzzing with energy and pride!

But that’s not all—we’ve also been hard at
work capturing memories for our first-ever
yearbook project! Our students have been
learning the behind-the-scenes magic of
storytelling, photography, and design. We
can't wait to share the finished product with
you soon!

As the flowers bloom and the weather warms
up, we're blooming right alongside them—with
learning, laughter, and leadership. This
newsletter is packed with updates, highlights,
and joyful moments from the month of April.
So grab a comfy seat, sip something warm or
cool (your choice!), and enjoy a peek into life
at Bultum Academy!

Let’s spring into the rest of the school year with
pride and positivity!

Whats Included

MCA Testing
School Yearbook
Career Day

CS Training




MCA TESTING

April was all about focus and determination as our 3rd—7th graders tackled
the MCA tests! We are so proud of our students for showing grit and
perseverance. Thank you to our teachers and staff for creating such a
supportive testing environment—snacks, smiles, and all!

MEDIA CLUB &
YEARBOOK MAGIC

This month, our Media Club officially
launched its Morning Announcements,
and it's been a total hit! Every morning,
our student leaders bring school news, ,
shout-outs, and fun facts straight to
their peers. From working behind the
camera to speaking with confidence on
the mic, our media stars are building
skills in communication, technology,
and teamwork. We're so proud of their
creativity and leadership!

Meanwhile, the Yearbook Team has
been hard at work capturing the heart
and soul of Bultum Academy. With
cameras in hand and creativity flowing,
students have been documenting
classroom activities, special events, and
everyday joy. They're learning about
layout design, photo editing,
interviewing, and storytelling all while
preserving precious memories for the
entire school to enjoy.




CAREER DAY

What a day to dream big! Our Career Day was a huge success, with
special guests from a wide range of professions scientists, engineers,
artists, and more sharing their stories and inspiring our students. It was a
powerful reminder that our scholars can become anything they set their
minds to. Thank you to all the professionals who took the time to invest in
our future leaders!
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COMPUTER SCIENCE
TRAINING

As part of our exciting Computer Science Grant from the Minnesota Department
of Education (MDE), our Computer Science team has been participating in weekly
training sessions packed with valuable learning and collaboration. These
trainings have been incredibly informative, focusing on how we can bring high-
quality, engaging computer science instruction to our students.

As April comes to a close, we're filled with pride for all the growth, learning, and creativity
we’ve seen this month.
Here's to finishing the school year strong—together, inspired, and unstoppable!



